
 
 

Request for Proposal (RFP) – Information Services Management 
 
Notice is hereby given (www.bchd.org/rfq) that Beach Cities Health District will receive 
Proposal to be e-mailed to: 
 

Beach Cities Health District 
Attention: Kevin Chan 
Kevin.Chan@bchd.org 
 

All Proposal must be submitted via e-mail by 5:00 PM on August 28, 2024 “Request for 
Proposal – Information Services Management”.   
 
The District reserves the right to reject or accept any or all responses and to waive any 
informality or irregularity in any response received and to be the sole judge of the merits 
of the respective responses received.  The award, if made, will be made to the best 
proposal as determined by Beach Cities Health District. 
 
Copies of the Request for Proposal for Information Services Management can be found 
at www.bchd.org/rfq or requested via e-mail at Kevin.Chan@bchd.org 
 
Responses must be received on or before 5:00 pm on Wednesday, August 28, 2024.  
 
All questions regarding this bid must be submitted in writing before August 23, 2024 to 
Kevin.Chan@bchd.org by 5:00 PM. All questions shall be clearly marked “Request for 
Proposal – Information Services Management” in the e-mail subject.   
 
Beach Cities Health District  
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